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Dear Alumni and Friends:

At the NOC Foundation, our focus is on enhancing students’ 

life-changing experiences by providing scholarships, academic 

enrichment programs, funding for equipment, and seed money for 

innovative initiatives at all three distinct campus locations. No matter 

what path our students choose, we strive to make sure each and every 

one have the tools and resources necessary to prepare them for their 

future career endeavors. 

Your generosity will help ensure that the nearly 4,000 students NOC 

serves every year, have access to the resources and support they need 

to be successful learners who go on to be productive earners in our 

communities.

As Executive Director of the NOC Foundation, my goal is to 

help create an environment where students can be successful 

and complete a college degree. As donors, you can join me,  

along with the Foundation Board, in this goal. Together, we can help 

NOC students start their path toward success with every advantage 

possible.

I hope you will consider supporting the NOC Foundation by giving 

in one of the easy ways which are explained on the enclosed donation 

card.

For more information, please visit our NOC Foundation webpage at 

noc.edu/development/foundation/.

�ank you for your generosity. 

Sincerely,

 Sheri Snyder

Executive Director

Friend of Northern  ------$1-$99

Roundup Club ------- $100-$249

Crimson Club ------- $250-$499

President’s Club ----- $500-$999

Heritage Club ------$1000-$4999

Major Club ------------$5000-up

Thank You 

to All Our 

Donors

http://noc.edu/development/foundation/



